
 

 

City of Hoyt Lakes 

Public Notice 
 

The City of Hoyt Lakes Public Utilities will be flushing hydrants September 2 – 19, 2025.  

During this time there may be a temporary discoloration of the water, which can be cleared by 

letting your tap run.  It is also suggested that you do not wash clothes while flushing is being 

conducted in your area.  

 

 

Publish: East Range Times August 30 & September 6, 2025 (small ad, not front page) 

Website: September 2, 2025 

Post: August 29, 2025 

Arena Sign: August 29, 2025 

 

 

 


